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Knights Welcome Home Bobby Collom Sr. 

On Saturday February 20 th a group of Knights welcomed PGK 

Bobby Collom Sr. home from his 5 months stint in Rehab. 

This group of Knights took time out of their busy schedule to 

make sure Bobby knew we were thinking of him. As you can see 

by the big smile on his wife Gerry’s face, she was ecstatic to see 

him home. Welcome home Bobby and Godspeed to a quick 

recovery. 

 

  



 

 

 
Knights Show Their Appreciation to The New Castle 

County Police Department 

Jack Deemer, Gary Frick and Bob DelGrosso brought the New 

Castle County Police department lunch in appreciation of their 

service. Pictured with Sgt. Daniel Guevich. 



 

 

Upcoming Events 

• Easter Week - Volunteers needed as Greeters! 

• Mother's Day Rose Sale - More Details to Come 

  

 

 

 

 

  

"FRATERNITY, THE FOUNDATION AND PATHWAY TO 

PEACE” 

 

Vivat Jesus! 

 

Matthew J Doyle 
  

 


